
 

Guidance to Help Patients Avoid Surprises in Their 

Medical Bills 

• Learn about the "No Surprises Act," federal legislation that 

addresses billing when patients get emergency care or get treated 

by an out-of-network provider at an in-network hospital or 

ambulatory surgical center. 

• Federal law requires all providers to provide a good faith estimate to 

uninsured individuals or individuals who choose not to have their 

insurance billed for all medical items and services. 
 

https://www.urmc.rochester.edu/MediaLibraries/URMCMedia/patients-families/bill-pay/documents/rights-and-protections-against-surprise-medical-bills.pdf
https://www.urmc.rochester.edu/MediaLibraries/URMCMedia/patients-families/bill-pay/documents/right-to-receive-good-faith-estimate.pdf

